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Fuwai Hospital and Cardiovascular Institute, Peking Union Medical College & Chinese Academy of Medical Sciences; 

State Key Lab and National Center of Cardiovascular Disease.

No.167, Bei-Li-Shi Street, Beijing, 100037; 

P. R. China. 
Passport: G29035469
Dear Prof. Bin LU: 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 4th annual meeting of SCCT China International Regional Committee (IRC), it is my great honor and pleasure to invite you to the 4thd meeting of the China IRC to be held from October 28 to October 30, 2016 in Beijing, China.
Since its first scientific meeting in 2006, the SCCT has become the leading society in the field of cardiac CT today. Thanks to the dedication and efforts of its members, the SCCT has succeeded in promoting the clinical benefits of cardiac CT and achieving high standard scientific accomplishments. Encouraged by its success, the SCCT China IRC has succeeded in hosting our 1st annual meeting in 2013 and will host its 4th annual meeting in 2016 to share the high quality academic and clinical achievements of the SCCT.
The Organizing Committee plans to design four half-day sessions that will allow participants to gain a global vision of cardiac CT. This meeting is held three months after the 10th SCCT anniversary in Las Vegas, making us have enough time to absorb the latest knowledge in the field and broadcast the latest trends to our attendees. Besides, we will invite outstanding Chinese cardiologists, interventional experts, cardiothoracic surgeons, vascular surgeons, biomedical engineering professions to deliver their opinions, thus make us a big family. We focus on cardiac CT, and learn beyond cardiac CT. The open session on Oct 28 morning will be English, but other sessions will be mainly in English. I hope that the 4th SCCT China IRC meeting will provide an economical opportunity to participants from home and abroad to share a high standard program.. 
In addition to serving as a significant platform for exchanging valuable ideas, the 4th annual meeting of the SCCT China IRC will also offer its participants a chance to socialize and interact with colleagues and friends from around the world. 
I believe that the meeting will highlight the clinical benefits of cardiac CT and bring further advancement in the scientific level and quality in the study of cardiac CT. I extend my heartfelt invitation to you to participate in the 3rd annual meeting of SCCT China IRC in Beijing.
For more information about the meeting, please visit our web, http://www.scctchina.org/english/  
or contact scct@radiologist.org.cn. We look forward to your participation at the SCCT China IRC annual meeting in 2015. 
Sincerely, 
 
Li Yang & Bin Lu 

Chairman, SCCT China International Regional Committee
The 4th Annual Meeting of SCCT China IRC
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